
From: Emily Johnson <ejohnson@scprt.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/14/2016 10:25:46 AM
Subject: FYI - FOIA Request

Please see below for FOIA request received July 7, 2016.
 
Emily Johnson
General Counsel
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia SC 29201
 
Phone: (803) 734-1454
Fax: (803) 734-6719
ejohnson@scprt.com
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
THIS EMAIL AND ANY FILE ATTACHED TO IT IS CONFIDENTIAL.  IT MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, OR SUBJECT TO CONFIDENTIALITY AND EXEMPTIONS 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.  IT IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL NAMED ABOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE PERSON 
RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERY TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY ADVISED 
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS 
PROHIBITED.  IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY  NOTIFY THE 
SENDER BY RETURN EMAIL AND PERMANENTLY DELETE THE EMAIL FROM YOUR 
COMPUTER.  THANK YOU.
 
 
 
 
 
From: Dudley Jackson 
 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 11:01 AM
 
To: Phil Gaines <pgaines@scprt.com>; Emily Johnson <ejohnson@scprt.com>
 
Subject: FW: South Carolina FOIA Request
 
 
 
Dudley Jackson
Research Director
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
 
Phone: (803) 734-1051
Fax: (803) 734-1163
djackson@scprt.com
www.SCPRT.com
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From: Skye Borden [mailto:skyeborden@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 5:15 PM
 
To: Dudley Jackson <djackson@scprt.com>
 
Subject: South Carolina FOIA Request
 
Mr. Jackson, 
 
Under the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, §30-4-10 et seq., I am requesting an 
opportunity to obtain copies of public records relating to state park and other recreational land 
closures in the past twenty years. Specifically, I would like to know (1) which state-owned parks or 
recreational areas have been permanently closed to the public and/or transferred from state 
ownership since January 1, 1996, and (2) the reason for the closure and/or transfer. 
 
If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me. However, I would also 
like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested information is in the public 
interest and will contribute significantly to the public’s understanding of state funding for public lands.
 This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.
The South Carolina Freedom of Information Act requires a response time within 15 business days.  If 
access to the records I am requesting will take longer than this amount of time, please contact me 
with information about when I might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.
If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal 
to release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.
Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,
Skye
 
Skye Borden
www.skyeborden.com
Phone: (603) 703-1060
Email: skyeborden@gmail.com
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